]r\ APSE Cemeteries & Crematoria Seminar
HALTON Stone — 14 April 2022

BOROUGH COUNCIL

MEETING CURRENT ASPIRATIONS
BUT PLANNING FOR A GREENER
FUTURE

Paul Wright (Operational Director — Community and Environment)



éarmarked for closure, foIIowmg its merger W1th al j )
school .Demolltqon sqheduled for mid- 2@1‘3-

have four cemeteries and
crematorium.

on Cemetery - 1890

orn Cemetery — Opened 1869
es Cemetery — Opened 1898

es Crematorium - Opened 1958

House Cemetery — Opened 2020



Presenter Notes
Presentation Notes
In 2010, with estimated 5-10 years’ capacity remaining, search began for a suitable site for a new cemetery.
Half a mile across town, Fairfield High School had been earmarked for closure, following its merger with another school. Demolition scheduled for mid-2013.


)
—N\_ CONSTRUCTION

HALTON

BOROUGH COUNCIL

‘Start of earthworks: 14
August 2017 - Completion:
20 July 2018

Start of drainage: 03
September 2018 -
Completion: 11 December
2018

Start of main works: 10
June 2019 - Completion: 24
April 2020




>ee| House Cemetery

IMPORTANT NOTICE :
Na dogs allowed except for assistance dogs'

Completion 24 April 2020

First burial (cremated remains)

4 November 2020

As yet we have not done a full body

burial but will be doing so within the
next few months.
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Presenter Notes
Presentation Notes
Widnes Cemetery opened in 1898. Extended twice, but further expansion curtailed by new housing developments.
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